
Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, September 12, 2023 
 

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

No Place for Hate will meet in Room 514 during second lunch on Thursday. Please bring 

your lunch with you. See you then! 

 

Standley Picture Make-up Day is tomorrow in the Activity Room if you HAVE NOT 

taken your school photo this year! 

 

Reminder: The AVID Strategy videos can be found on our Standley Website! There is still 

time to watch the videos from last week and turn in your C-notes to Mrs. Botts in Room 

513 or your AP teacher by tomorrow!! 

 

Today is the first GSA Club meeting of the year and exciting opportunities will be 

discussed! Come to room 609 during second lunch. Whether you signed up during the club 

rush event or not, you are welcome to attend if you are in the LGBTQIA+ community or 

are an ally.  See you there! 

 

Standley Track & Field will hold one final tryout today, from 3:15-4:45.  Track and Field 

Final Rosters should be available by tomorrow afternoon, and will be posted on Mr. 

Hartman’s door.  Good luck Standley Athletes! 

 

There are things that we can do to support our own mental health.  We all experience 

tough days or even weeks due to physical, emotional, financial, or social problems. This 

means that sometimes we experience mental health struggles. When we experience 

struggle, it is important to learn how to listen to ourselves, body, feelings, and thoughts.  

Understanding how we are affected by life's stressors and struggles, will help us to identify 

when and how to reach out for help. If you or someone you know needs help, please see 

your school counselor or a trusted adult.  
 

Attention all Standley students!  The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk 

Sessions this week:  Botts, Leezy, Rennick & Resley 
 

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Thursday & 

Friday this week, then take 2nd Lunch.  Wednesday you will follow your normal schedule. 

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes. 
 

Have a Tolerable Tuesday! 


